
  

 
 
               
                                                                                                                             
 
 
 

                      15th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Nearly New Toy Sale for the Royal Marsden Hospital and Pupil Leadership Team on Tuesday 10th 
December from 3.15 – 3.45pm 
 
The Pupil Leadership Team have decided to hold a ‘Nearly New’ Toy Sale on Tuesday 10th December from 
3.15 – 3.45pm. 
 
Pupils are invited to bring in ‘nearly new’ items from home that they would love to be played with by another 
child and the Pupil Leadership Team will then sell these on the playground. 
 
The Pupil Leadership Team (PLT), will be responsible for pricing and selling these items and it suggested, for 
ease of payment, that prices should be in increments of 50p.  As pupils will not have floats, parents are asked to 
provide children who wish to make purchases with the correct money. We will split the stall proceeds, keeping 
50% for the PLT and donating 50% to the Royal Marsden Hospital. This will be done on a trust basis. 
 
The sale will begin at 3.15pm and all pupils who are not selling items will be dismissed to their parents before 
being able to view the stalls or make purchases. 
 
This is a perfect opportunity to sell unwanted presents or to sell toys and games that are no longer played with.  
Please only send in items that are of a good quality and that other children will wish to buy.  Any toys left over 
will be donated to a children’s charity. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Gillian Lovatt-Young 
Head 
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